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Dear Friends and Supporters,

Greetings and peace be upon you.

It is with great pleasure that I write you at the end of another
year during which Mercy-USA has been able to serve those in
need of assistance. I was very fortunate to have the opportunity
to visit Mercy-USA’s office in Nairobi, Kenya this past July. My
time was very short but the staff in Nairobi managed to arrange
visits with two of Mercy-USA’s projects in Nairobi and the
surrounding area. I was greatly impressed by the team spirit of
our staff “on the ground” and by the dedication exhibited by
each and every staff member and volunteer.

One program involves running health clinics for the nomadic
population surrounding Nairobi—as well as in other areas. The
program provides prenatal care and screens children from ages
six months to five years old for signs of malnutrition.
Depending on the severity of malnutrition, supplemental
formulas are prepared and given to the families on a weekly or biweekly basis for their children.

What struck me is that the mothers and children sometimes have to walk five miles each way to come to the clinics
which are located in isolated areas, are very rudimentary and often do not have running water. This means extra work
and coordination efforts for our staff and volunteers who provide the services. I was also greatly moved by the friendly
atmosphere at the clinics and by the warm welcome I received from the staff, the volunteers, and the population we
serve. This program is being funded by the US Agency for International Development (USAID) and is administered in
collaboration with the Kenyan Ministry of Health.

Another project in the Nairobi neighborhood of Kariobangi is a school feeding program that serves children at two
levels: the pre-K level (ages three to five) and the primary and middle school level. The program provides two meals,
breakfast and lunch, to the students. The younger students come from families who cannot afford adequate nutrition
while the older students are orphans who have no means of supporting themselves. Without the feeding program, the
students are physically weak and consequently unable to focus on learning. The smiles on the children’s faces and the
appreciation expressed by the school staff were truly heartwarming. This program is carried out in partnership with the
local community and is funded through the generous contributions of our individual private donors. 

The visit to Nairobi has been a memorable experience for me and makes me proud to be a part of an organization that
has the alleviation of human suffering as its goal.

Thank you for your kind support, and may the year 2011 be another opportunity for our work to continue making a
difference in the lives of so many.

Sincerely,

Iman A. Elkadi
Chairperson, Board of Directors
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Ms. Iman Elkadi (center), Mercy-USA Chairperson, visiting
with mothers and children in our Kenya nutrition program.
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Helping the Survivors of
Devastating Floods in Pakistan

From September to
November 2010, Mercy-
USA for Aid and
Development, through its
local partner Humanity
Hope, has provided food,
water and hygiene
packages to families left
homeless by severe
flooding in the
northwestern Khyber
Pakthunkhwa Province
(KPK).  Approximately
10,900 persons received
either family packages or
fresh qurbani meat.

During September, about
6,200 persons (1,000
displaced families) in Kabul
River Qala located in KPK’s
Nowshera District received
family packages.  Each
family package contained:
88 pounds of wheat flour,
11 lb. of rice, 11 lb. of
pulses, 11 lb. of dates, 2.2
lb. of sugar, 2.2 lb. of dry
milk, 3 liters of cooking oil,
2.2 lb. of salt, 3.3 lb. of tea,
matches, one 20-liter water
cooler, water purification
tablets, 2 large towels,
toothpaste, 5
toothbrushes, one
fingernail clipper, 2
combs and 6 large bars
of soap.

In November, during the Muslim Eid ul-Adha celebration, 667
flood-affected families (about 4,700 persons) in Kabul River
village and Nowshera town in KPK received fresh meat.  Each
family received approximately 8.25 pounds of Eid qurbani meat. 

Mercy-USA is also planning for longer term rehabilitation and
reconstruction assistance.

Severe flooding throughout Pakistan in late summer and early fall
2010 killed about 2,000 persons, affected more than 20 million
others and destroyed or damaged about 1.9 million homes.

Flood survivors in Pakistan receiving Mercy-
USA funded family packages.



Mercy News 3

Since December 2009, Mercy-USA for Aid
and Development has been partnering with
the United Nations Relief and Works Agency
for Palestine Refugees in the Near East
(UNRWA) to provide daily school lunches to
approximately 6,200 children attending 8
elementary and preparatory schools in Gaza.
This project is helping to improve the overall
nutritional status of the children, as well as
their academic performance.

From March to July 2009, Mercy-USA partnered with UNRWA to provide daily
school lunches/snacks to approximately 18,900 children attending 22 elementary and preparatory schools in Gaza.

Improving the Education and Nutrition of Children in Gaza

School girls in Gaza enjoying snacks
provided by Mercy-USA.

Mercy-USA Receives US Government Grant in 2010 to Help
Vulnerable Women and Children in Somalia

In January and February 2010, Mercy-USA for Aid and Development, through
our local partner Assistance for Humanitarian
Development (AHD), implemented a
winterization program to mitigate the suffering
of cold victims in four districts of Bangladesh,
namely Rangpur, Tangail, Sirajgonj and
Mymensingh.  This program benefited
approximately 9,975 vulnerable persons 
through the distribution of 1,720 blankets to

1,720 vulnerable families and 1,010 sweaters to men and women.  Mercy-USA,
through AHD, also provided new winter jackets and sweaters to 2,085
children.

From December 2009 to February 2010, more than 1,200 people in Bangladesh died of cold and cold-related
diseases (fever, pneumonia, asthma and respiratory complications).

Keeping Vulnerable Families in Bangladesh Warm

Orphans and other vulnerable children in
Bangladesh receiving  blankets and warm clothing.

A teacher distributing school lunch
to students in Gaza.

In January 2010, Mercy-USA for Aid and Development received a new
$1,264,400 grant from the United States Agency for International Development
(USAID).  This funding has helped us to provide health, nutrition, fresh water
and sanitation assistance to approximately 118,000 vulnerable persons in eight
districts in south-central Somalia.  Beneficiaries include 28,200 children under
five, over 5,600 pregnant women and nursing mothers, as well as about 11,800
internally displaced persons.

This new grant has supported seven Mother/Child Health (MCH) Clinics.  It has
also supported nine feeding centers for moderately and severely malnourished
children.  Additionally, from January to September 2010, Mercy-
USA constructed 20 new water wells and rehabilitated 12 others, as well as

constructing 54 sanitary latrines with hand-washing stations.

From December 2010 to January 2011, Mercy-USA is digging 21 additional new wells and supporting
community clean-up campaigns.  In November and December 2010, the USAID grant is also funding the
establishment of five new MCH clinics and nutrition programs in the regions of Galgadud and Mudug.

A baby in Somalia being weighed at a
Mercy-USA MCH clinic and nutrition

center funded by USAID.
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In April 2010, Mercy-USA for Aid and
Development received approximately
$300,000 in additional funding from the
United States Agency for International
Development (USAID) to provide life-
saving assistance to malnourished children
in Kenya. The added funding increases
our USAID Kenya nutrition grant to over
$570,000 from August 2009 to March
2011.

Mercy-USA and the Kenyan Ministry of
Health (MoH) - with the support of
USAID, as well as earlier grants from UNICEF and the United Nations Office for the Coordination of
Humanitarian Affairs (UNOCHA) - have set up 27 sites in the Kajiado District of Kenya to treat
malnourished children less than five years of age, as well as pregnant women and nursing mothers.
Over a 20-month period, Mercy-USA expects to treat and consul approximately 3,600 children and
5,400 women. This life-saving nutrition program is being implemented in primarily pastoral (livestock
herding) communities affected by a prolonged drought.

As of October 31, 2010, about 4,015 children under the age of five suffering from moderate acute
malnutrition (MAM) and 1,163 suffering from severe acute malnutrition (SAM) have been admitted into
the selective feeding program.  In addition, 640 pregnant women and nursing mothers have also been
admitted.  The children with SAM are given ready to use therapeutic foods like Plumpy’Nut weekly,
while those with MAM are given UNIMIX biweekly. Both are specialized food for malnourished
children.

US Government Grant Supports Mercy-USA’s
Nutrition Program in Kenya

Children in Kenya being examined for malnutrition.

Educating Vulnerable Children in Bangladesh

From July 2010 to June 2011, Mercy-USA for Aid
and Development is supporting five community-
based primary schools run by our local partner,
Assistance for Humanitarian Development (AHD),
in Bangladesh.  These schools, located in very low-
income areas in Kakua, Tangail, Rangpur, Sirajgonj
and Delda, are providing free education for 888
vulnerable children.

Mercy-USA’s support includes rebuilding the Kakua
Community School that was destroyed by severe
flooding in 2007 and repairs and maintenance to
the structures and furniture at the other four

schools.  Our assistance also includes providing education materials like textbooks, chalk, pens
and pencils, paper, etc. and covering the salaries of the 22 teachers and five other staff members
at the five schools.

Children in Bangladesh studying at a 
Mercy-USA funded school.
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Mercy-USA for Aid and Development has partnered with
the United Nations Children’s Fund (UNICEF) to help
earthquake-affected children in Haiti. Through a $40,000
grant, Mercy-USA is helping to support UNICEF's child-
centered projects focused on health, nutrition, education,
child protection, water, sanitation and hygiene for these
children and their families.

Helping Earthquake-Affected
Children and Families in Haiti

© UNICEF/NYHQ2010-1310/Marta Ramoneda Haiti, 2010

On 16 June, girls receive UNICEF-provided school supplies at a
temporary classroom in a park in Port-au-Prince, the capital.
Their school, Saint Gerard, was destroyed in the earthquake.

Their schoolbooks bear the UNICEF logo.

From January to February 2010, Mercy-USA for Aid and
Development distributed 19,800 pounds of rice seed, 825 lb. of
maize seed and 407,000 lb. of fertilizer to small farmers affected
by the September 30 and October 1, 2009 earthquakes on the
island of Sumatra in Indonesia.

These agricultural
inputs, provided by the
United Nations Food
and Agriculture
Organization (FAO),
were distributed to
2,050 earthquake-affected farming families (over 9,600
persons) in 11 villages in the districts of Padang Pariaman
and Agam. Mercy-USA also provided technical assistance
and training to the beneficiary farmers.

Combined, these agricultural inputs and training are
helping these 2,050 earthquake-affected families to
support themselves.

Restoring the Livelihoods of Earthquake-Affected 
Farming Families in Indonesia

An earthquake-affected farmer in Western
Sumatra, Indonesia receiving seeds.

Earthquake-affected family farmers in Indonesia 
receiving training on planting and caring for maize.

In November 2010, Mercy-USA for Aid and
Development began providing three-month
computer office software training courses to
orphans and other vulnerable youth in the
Tuzla Canton of Bosnia. Trainees are also
receiving education in important life skills and
character-building combined with awareness
of the danger of slipping into crimes (drugs,
prostitution, theft, etc.). Topics under
character-building include the value of work
versus waiting for handouts from others,
respect for self and others, confidence, the
value of helping others, honesty and integrity.
The orphans are also being provided with a
nutritious meal/snack during each class. This
project is being done in cooperation with
local orphanages and municipalities.

Helping Orphans in Bosnia
to Help Themselves



Digging Safe Water Sources for Kenya’s Children and Their Families

Providing Safe Water to Vulnerable Communities in Somalia
From March to September 2010, Mercy-USA dug, repaired and rehabbed 32 wells in
Somalia.  Thirteen wells were dug and rehabbed in the Hiraan region and 19 wells
were dug/repaired in the Galgadud region.

These 32 vital water sources are now providing safe drinking water to communities
with populations totaling approximately 18,000 persons, as well as to over 70,000
livestock.  Many of the beneficiaries are pastoralists or agro-pastoralists and thus
depend on raising and herding livestock to make their living.

From May to September 2010, Mercy-USA constructed a water reservoir near the
northern town of Buhodle. This reservoir will collect water from the semi-annual
rainy seasons, and if filled to its capacity of over 2.5 million gallons, could provide safe
drinking water to about 10,000 persons for three months during the dry season.

From October to December 2010, Mercy-USA is digging 8 new wells to provide fresh
water to 7,600 persons in two villages in the Mudug region.

Since 1997, Mercy-USA has played a vital role in providing safe drinking water in
Somalia, digging and repairing 214 wells.  Communities with a combined population
of over 458,000 persons are benefiting from this safe water program.  According to
studies carried out by UNICEF, only about one-third of families in Somalia have access
to clean drinking water.

From August 2010 to May 2011, Mercy-USA for Aid and Development is supporting
vocational training programs for orphans and other vulnerable youth carried out by the
Women's/Community Development Centers in Al-Beddawi and Nahr Al-Bared
Palestinian refugee camps near Tripoli in the north of the country.

Mercy-USA's support is allowing the Community
Development Center in Al-Beddawi to add a baking and
pastry chef course to their vocational training
curriculum; this vocation is in high demand making it
easier for graduates to obtain employment. Required
equipment has been purchased and the remaining
assistance is allowing 30 to 40 youth to receive
training for the duration of the nine-month course.

In Nahr Al-Bared, Mercy-USA is supporting the
expansion of the existing baking and pastry chef course carried out by the local Women’s Center.  Twenty youth are
being trained over a nine-month period in baking and pastry preparation.  In addition, forty other orphans/vulnerable
youth are being trained in photography and hairdressing (20 in each) for the six-month duration of these courses.

Vocational Training for Orphans and other Vulnerable Palestinian
Youth in Lebanon

Workers laying plastic sheeting at
the bottom of the water reservoir in

Buhodle, Somalia.

Goats being watered at a new
well dug by Mercy-USA

in Mudug, Somalia.

The baking and pastry chef
course in Al-Beddawi Camp.

Mohamed Ahmed (left), Mercy-USA
Director of International Programs,
visiting the baking and pastry chef
project in Al-Beddawi Palestinian

refugee camp in Lebanon.

From October 2010 to January 2011, Mercy-USA for Aid and Development is digging
three water boreholes in the Bodhai Division of Ijara District of Kenya's North Eastern
Province.

Bodhai Division has an approximate population of 5,000 and suffers from unreliable
water-source infrastructure and a high poverty rate. The residents are mostly agro-
pastoralists and subsistence farmers.

From September 2009 to February 2010, Mercy-USA dug five boreholes to provide
safe drinking water to about 4,000 persons in the greater Mombasa area.

Families in Ijara District, Kenya
collecting fresh water from a new

borehole dug by Mercy-USA.
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During August and September 2010,
Mercy-USA for Aid and Development
provided meat, rice, pasta, beans,
cooking oil, flour, other food items
and clothing to approximately 26,000
vulnerable persons.  These
distributions took place in Albania,
Bangladesh, Bosnia, India, Indonesia,
Kenya, Lebanon and Somalia, as well
as to Palestinian refugees in Lebanon.

Mercy-USA distributed the above food
items and clothing to orphans, the
elderly, displaced individuals,
refugees, persons with disabilities and
those living in poverty.  Food was
provided as hot meals and food
packages during the Muslim fasting
month of Ramadan, while the
clothing was distributed as gifts
during Eid ul-Fitr, the holiday that
marks the end of the fast.

Food Aid and Clothing Provided Around the World

Mercy-USA for Aid and Development, with the support of the United
States Agency for International Development (USAID), operated seven
Mother and Child Health Clinics (MCHs) that, from January 2010 to
September 2010, received approximately 27,700 visits from women and
children seeking treatment, including about 17,500 visits from children
under the age of five.  These MCHs also provided about 8,200 vitamin A,
iron and folic acid tablets to women and children, as well as providing
approximately 8,300 OB/GYN services to women in their communities.

Medical services provided include prevention and treatment of malaria,
diarrhea and other infectious diseases, immunization, pre-natal and post-
natal care, as well as health education.  Health education activities focus

on training and promoting awareness of best practices at the household level to prevent common illnesses and
infections.  USAID and UNICEF supported these clinics.

In November and December 2010, Mercy-USA, with USAID and UNICEF support, is opening five new MCHs in
the regions of Mudug and Galgadud.  These new clinics are serving approximately 41,000 women and children
in the towns of Hobyo, Wisil, Ceel Dibir and Gawan in Mudug and the town of Abudwak located in Galgadud.

Primary Health Care for Somalia’s 
Vulnerable Women and Children

A girl being examined at a 
Mercy-USA MCH clinic in Somalia.

Families in various countries receiving
Ramadan food packages and Eid clothing.
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Mercy-USA for Aid and Development participates in the Charity Motors Car Donation Program.  This program
accepts vehicle donations (including cars, trucks, motor homes, boats and motorcycles) in most States and
provides free towing services.  Your donation is tax deductible.  Charity Motors will issue a tax receipt to you
for the fair market value of your vehicle.

The process is simple.  Just contact Charity Motors toll free at 1-888-908-2277 and designate Mercy-USA for
Aid and Development as the charity to receive the proceeds from the sale of your vehicle.

For the twelfth consecutive year, Mercy-USA for Aid and Development (CFC identification number 10914) is
participating in the Combined Federal Campaign (CFC), an annual campaign that encourages United States
government employees to contribute to their favorite eligible charities.

Mercy-USA is also participating in the annual campaigns for State government employees in California, Illinois,
Michigan and New Jersey.  If you are a US government employee or an employee of CA, IL, MI or NJ, kindly choose
Mercy-USA for Aid and Development as your designated charity and encourage your colleagues to do the same.

Please contact the CFC/State Campaign representative in your office or on your base for more information on how to
participate.  If you do not work for the US government or one of those four states but know friends or family who do,
please ask them to designate Mercy-USA as their charity.

Mercy-USA is participating in the CFC and State Employee
Campaigns in California, Illinois, Michigan and New Jersey

Your employer may increase your gift through its corporate matching program.  Many companies in the US and
Canada will match the donations of their employees, retirees, and employees’ spouses.  Mercy-USA for Aid and
Development has received matching gifts from companies like American Express, Cisco Systems, Citicorp, Ericson,
Microsoft, Pfizer, Sun Microsystems, etc.

Corporate matching gifts are a very easy way to stretch the benefits of your contribution.  Please ask your employer
today, if they have such a matching gift program.

Also, if your company has a "United Way" campaign that allows you to direct your contribution to charities other
than United Way, please take advantage of the opportunity to do so.  If your company restricts giving to a list of
"approved" charities, please ask your human resources department how you can add Mercy-USA to that list.

We have found that merely having an employee ask to include his or her special charity to the list is usually all it
takes.  For more information on this and other alternative ways to give, please call us at 1-800-55-MERCY.

Your Employer May Match
Your Donations to Mercy-USA

Your Used Vehicle Can Help Those in Need

Mercy-USA for Aid and Development is assisting malnourished children and
their families in Somalia.  Mercy-USA, with the support of the United States
Agency for International Development (USAID), the United Nations Children’s
Fund (UNICEF) and the UN World Food Programme (WFP), set-up ten
supplemental and therapeutic feeding centers that, from January 2010 to
September 2010, examined and treated about 1,000 severely malnourished
children. These children and their families also received take home food
rations provided by UNICEF and WFP.

Fighting Malnutrition in Somalia

A Mercy-USA nutrition worker examining a
malnourished child in Somalia.
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• Mercy-USA for Aid and Development is certified as one of the Best in America: The
Independent Charities Seal of Excellence is awarded to the members of Independent Charities
of America that have, upon rigorous independent review, been able to certify, document, and
demonstrate on an annual basis that they meet the highest standards of public
accountability, and program and cost effectiveness.  These standards include those required
by the US Government for inclusion in the Combined Federal Campaign, probably the most
exclusive fund drive in the world.  Of the 1,000,000 charities operating in the United States
today, it is estimated that fewer than 50,000, or 5 percent, meet or exceed these standards,
and, of those, fewer than 2,000 have been awarded this Seal.

• The privacy of our donors is of paramount importance to Mercy-USA.  Therefore, we do not
sell, lend or share our mailing or email lists with anyone.

• Mercy-USA sends donation receipts monthly.  However, if you would like to receive your
receipt on an annual basis, please let us know.

• To make your giving experience as easy as possible, Mercy-USA is able to accept donations by
many methods.  However, automatic withdrawal from your bank account is the easiest and
the least expensive way to give.  If you would like to use this easy cost-saving method, please
fill out and return the form on the back of this newsletter.

• If you move, please provide Mercy-USA with a complete updated address
and telephone number.  This will help us serve you better.

• Please let us know if you receive duplicate mailings.  This will save us time
and money and help your gift to have an even greater impact on those
who need it most.

• Providing us with your Donor ID number (the number on your tax receipt and on the
exterior envelope above your name) saves us time and money in processing your donation.

• Mercy-USA has developed a very thorough and comprehensive listing with GuideStar
(http://www.guidestar.org).  GuideStar provides a comprehensive Web-based reference tool
on charities.  Major Web portals use GuideStar information for their online donation systems.

For Your Information



Mercy-USA for
Aid and Development

(M-USA) is a nonprofit relief and
development organization dedicated
to alleviating human suffering and
supporting individuals and their

communities in their efforts to become
more self-sufficient.  Incorporated in
1988, M-USA ’s projects focus on

improving health and promoting
economic and educational growth

around the world.

Special ways to join 
Mercy-USA in

“Helping People Help
Themselves”™

These special ways of joining 
M-USA in this vital effort
include:

1) encouraging your employer 
to match your donation, or

2) donating stocks, or

3) making a bequest.

Please call us at 

1-800-55MERCY
(1-800-556-3729)

to discuss options.

You may also participate in the
Automatic Giving Program; a gift
of your choice is automatically
deducted monthly from your
bank or major credit card
account (please clip the
adjoining form and mail it along
with a voided check).

Personal Information
Name_______________________________________________________

Address____________________________________ Apt/Ste#________

City_______________________________________________________ 

State/Province_______________  Zip/Postal Code_______________

Country___________________  Work Phone______________________

Home Phone______________________  Fax_____________________

E-mail_____________________________________________________

� One Time Donation     � Monthly Donation
� $10 � $25 � $50 � $100 � $250 � Other $______

� Check
� Credit Card (Fill out Section A)
� Bank Auto Withdrawal (Fill out Section B)
� Pledge
I give my permission to Mercy-USA/Mercy-USA (Canada)  to
withdraw from my Credit Card or Bank Account the amount I
have indicated above. I also understand that I may change or end a
monthly donation agreement at any time with a written notice.

A) Credit Card Information (Charged in US Currency)

�            �             �             �

Account No.________________________________________________

Expiration Date_______________________ Sec. Code ___________

Signature_________________________________________________

B) Banking Information (For Banks in the US Only)
Please include a voided check to avoid any delays due to
inaccurate data. 

� Checking Account                   � Savings Account

Bank Route (ABA) No. (9 digits)_____________________________

Account No.________________________________________________

Starting with the _______/________/ 20_____

Signature__________________________________________________

Date_______________________________________________________

Important!
Please fill out the Personal Information section.

Kindly send your tax deductible donation made payable to:
Mercy-USA for Aid and Development

US Federal Tax # 38-2846307
44450 Pinetree Drive, Suite 201, Plymouth, MI 48170-3869

or
Mercy-USA for Aid and Development (Canada)

Canadian Federal Tax # 89458–5553–RR0001
Fiesta RPO P.O. Box 56102, 102 Hwy. #8, Stoney Creek, ON  L8G 5C9

Canada
Telephone 734-454-0011      1-800-55-MERCY (1-800-556-3729)

Facsimile 734-454-0303
e-mail  mercyusa@mercyusa.org         http://www.mercyusa.org

Contribution / Pledge Form
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